Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR AND LOCAL GOVERNMENT

MIMAROPA Region
OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL DIRECTOR

November 05, 2021

MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO Il
Regional Executive Director, DENR-MIMAROPA and
Chair, Regional Ecotourism Committee

Attention: The Secretariat
MIMAROPA Regional Ecotourism Committee

Dear Director Ferrer:

We received a communication from the Central Office, DILG,
informing this office regarding the concern of Engr. Junie B. Bacolot
Building Official of LGU EIl Nido, on the implementation of RA 11032, also
known as “Ease of Doing Business and the Efficient Government Service
Delivery Act of 2018” vis-a-vis the letter signed by the Tri-Agency:
DILG-DENR-DOT declaring a moratorium on the issuance of all permits for
the construction of all new buildings and any improvement on existing
structure until the study on carrying capacity of El Nido is completed. Engr.
Bacolot expressed that the study has already been done but El Nido has
received no letter from the concerned agencies on the lifting of the said
moratorium.

Since the matter is concerning the DILG, DENR and DOT, we would
like to request that this be included for discussion in the 4" Quarter Meeting
of the Regional Ecotourism Committee (REC). Should there be anything
we need to prepare in line with the said request, please feel free to contact
Engr. Michael Casto A. Ras Il, LGOO V at mobile number 0995 995 9900.

For your consideration. Thank you.
Very truly yours,

(\//Q

]y\"LHELM M. SUYKO, CESO IV
Regional Directori}-

LGCoD110s2021 ~ F0F
WIS RSMMTGIMCAR

“Matino, Mahusay, Maaasahan”
822 Quezon Avenue, Brgy Paligsahan, Quezon City

Telephone Number 995.78.31 e 995.7725 (TF) WSRO, s
www.mimaropa.dilg.gov.ph e dilgmimaropa@gmail.com !5 e




